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On March 27, 2013, Secretary General of CPC Central Committee and 

Chinese President Xi Jinping, South African President Zuma, Brazilian 

President Rousseff, and Russian President Putin jointly attended the breakfast 

meeting for the leaders and business circles of BRICS nations. CNMCL chair 

of the board Luo Tao attended the breakfast meeting as a Chinese 

entrepreneur representative. 



During the meeting, Secretary General Xi Jinping cordially shook hands 

with CNMCL President Luo Tao and praised CNMCL for its sound 

development in recent years. He also encouraged CNMCL to continue working 

hard and making new progress. 

On March 26, chair Luo Tao also attended the dinner party and watched 

the show sponsored by South Africa for welcoming the leaders and business 

circles of BRICS nations. 


